
CHILD ABUSE NETWORK TEDDY BEAR DRIVE 
We are collecting new stuffed animals, blankets, coloring books, crayons, books, pacifiers and backpacks for 
the Child Abuse Network. Place your donation in the large box located by the north entrance.  
 
MITE BOX SUNDAY JANUARY 10 
As we begin a new year, we should all be mindful of the many blessings God has bestowed on us. The many 
Mission Grants that are made available because of your mite giving are blessings to people all around the 
globe. Each mite is a precious coin returned to God for His blessings to us.  
 

THE VOICE OF SERVICE 
The Voice of Service is the official newsletter of the Lutheran Women Missionary League Oklahoma District. 
We encourage you to read the Winter 2020 issue of The Voice of Service online at www.oklwml.org 
There you will find interesting LWML activities that are happening in our Oklahoma District. If you would like a 
printed copy each quarter, please drop a note in Mailbox #150 with your name and mailbox number listed. 
 
2021 FLOWER CHART 
If you would like to provide Altar Flowers for the upcoming year, please sign up on the Flower Chart located 
by the Great Room.  Write your name and phone number next to the date you would like to donate flowers. 
Only one family’s name on each date please. The cost is $35 without a rose and $40 with a rose. Please 
make your checks payable to Faith with ‘flowers’ on the memo line and place in the offering plate.  
 

GIFT CARDS ON SALE 
Help support Faith Lutheran Youth by purchasing gift cards. We have many in stock or you can order from the 
list of hundreds of participating merchants. Visit the Youth Table today to get yours! 
 

FAITH’S FOOD PANTRY 
Please remember our Food Pantry when you shop. We need donations of non-perishable food items such as: 
spaghetti, sauce, soup, peanut butter, jelly, canned meats, canned fruits and vegetables, cereal, rice, beans, 
macaroni & cheese, meal helpers, dessert mixes.  Thank you! 
 

ELECTRONIC TITHING 
Let us process your tithe electronically!  No more forgotten check books. No more "I forgot - I was out of 
town". Weekly - bi-monthly - monthly.  Your choice. Simply fill out the form located on the Information Table 
and attach a voided check. We'll take care of the rest. It's easy & convenient!! 
 
POINSETTIAS 
Thank you to all the families who gave a poinsettia to help decorate the altar area for the Christmas season. 
They always give a special reminder of Christ’s birth. You may take your poinsettia home with you today after 
the 10:30am worship service or pick it up sometime during the week.  
 
INCLEMENT WEATHER POICY 
All activities at Faith will be cancelled when Owasso Public Schools are closed. Church closings will be 
broadcast on TV channel 6 and channel 8 as well as our church website, www.faithlutheranowasso.org 
 

START THE NEW YEAR IN SERVICE 
Want to help? Here’s a list of positions available. Most done on a rotating schedule.  

Call the church office to sign up or for more info.    
Readers - Read scripture reading during worship services.  

Communion Preparation - Prepares Communion on Sunday mornings.                    
Site Preparers - Responsible for cleaning the Sanctuary. Takes approximately 1-2 hours to vacuum,  

dust and pick up trash depending on number of people helping.  
Gardeners - Adopt a flower bed and help keep it looking beautiful. 

Children’s Sunday School -  Teachers & Substitute teachers needed.  
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